
ROBERT HUNTER WEST PARK UPGRADE

Project Information    

saskatoon.ca/engage

In 2024, Robert Hunter West Park 
will receive upgrades as part of the 
City’s Park Upgrade Program, an 
ongoing capital project that funds 
improvements to established 
neighbourhood parks to address 
de�ciencies and bring them up 
to current standards.  

Upgrades to the park will include: 
  •  Upgraded and new pathways 
  •  Pathway lighting 
  •  New site furniture
  •  Tree maintenance 
  •  Naturalized plantings  

Share your feedback 
on the concept plan
by completing a 
short online survey. 

saskatoon.ca/engage/robert-hunter-west-park-upgrades



NOTE: The design presented is a concept plan only. The food forest may be installed in phases with a smaller portion of the site completed in 2024.

ROBERT HUNTER WEST PARK UPGRADE

Pathways & Lighting
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A new pathway will be added to connect one end of the park to the other. For safety purposes, dark sky compliant lighting will 
be installed along the pathway. All lit pathways are cleared of snow within 48 hours of snowfall in the winter.  

Place a sticker on the type of pathway you prefer: 
Crusher Dust Pathway Asphalt Pathway



ROBERT HUNTER WEST PARK UPGRADE

Plantings    
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This project is being funded in part by the Government of 
Canada’s Natural Infrastructure Fund to enhance naturalized 
plantings in the park.  

In addition to trees, would you like to see edible plants 
(e.g., haskaps, blueberries, sour cherries) added to the 
shrub beds?  

Place your vote below. 

✔ Yes, I like this idea! ✘ No, I would prefer non-edible plantings. 



ROBERT HUNTER WEST PARK UPGRADE

Proposed Construction Schedule    
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Construction for the Robert Hunter West Park Upgrade 
Project is expected to be completed in 2024. Most of the 
park will need to be closed throughout construction and 
the establishment of newly planted areas. A detailed 
construction schedule will be con�rmed when the 
tender is awarded in the Spring.   

What to Expect 
• Once park closure dates are known, they will be 

communicated to the River Heights Community 
Association and area residents 

• Construction fencing will be installed to separate the 
construction zone from the public 

• A site safety review will be conducted before 
construction begins 

• Detour routes will be identi�ed for pedestrians who 
typically walk or bike through the park 


